
 
 
Attachment  214/1 
 
Draft Motion 
 
 
 

The Staff Council asserts that: 

WHEREAS governance supports OIT representation in UAF and Statewide governance groups 
regardless of location or funding source; and 
 
WHEREAS this is the current standard vetted and agreed upon in 2009 by OIT management and 
UAF and Statewide governance groups; and  
 
WHEREAS the Office of Information Technology shares responsibility and services to both 
Statewide and UAF; and 
 
FURTHERMORE, it is appropriate to have employees be represented in governance groups and 
be recognized for their years of service in accordance with recognition practices at each MAU. 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Staff Council supports the OIT letter of request for 
dual participation in both governance membership and longevity recognition. 
 


